

NICOLE GALLOWAY, CPA Missouri State Auditor

December 11, 2017

Ben Hurst Missouri Alliance for Freedom P.O. Box 26777 Kansas City, MO 64196

Re: Missouri Sunshine Law

Dear Mr. Hurst:

Your questions to Mr. Harper were given to me for response.

I understand you to be asking how many business days will be required to complete production of MAF's May 2017 records requests.

As I stated in my letter to Ms. Ansley on December 5, we will turn to your May 2017 requests when we have completed your most recent request. At that time, we will notify you promptly of the estimated time needed for completion. There is no delay, ongoing or otherwise.

Due to the broad nature of your requests, and as you know, the documents are reviewed in batches because a number of legal analyses must be done before we know what we can lawfully give you. Although all documents have been gathered, they were in the review process when you asked us to turn our attention to your new requests. When this review is completed, all the documents will be ready.

I sent you our initial responses to your November 16, 2017, requests on December 8, 2017. As stated in that letter, the next rolling response will be sent to you no later than December 21, 2017. Further responses are dependent on the clarifications we requested in our response.

I hope this has been helpful.

Sincerely,

Barbara Wood Senior Counsel